
 

 

Regulatory Circular RG17-109 

Date:  August 7, 2017 

To:  CBOE Trading Permit Holders 

From:  Business Development Division 

RE:  Informational Session - CBOE PAR Enhancements 

 
 
Trading Systems Development (TSD) will host an informal meeting for Trading Permit Holders (TPHs) and 
their compliance personnel to provide information on upcoming PAR enhancements and to seek feedback 
on such enhancements.  The session will be held on: 
 
    

Wednesday, August 9, 2017 
CBOE 4th Floor Auditorium 

3:30 p.m. (CDT) 

 

 
Additional information: 

Staff have been contacting TPHs to review the list of PAR enhancements.  TPHs may likewise send an 
email to Trading Systems Development at tsdmgt@cboe.com with additional requests or questions in 
advance of the meeting. 
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